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Information Letter no. 20-2011 

 

URGENT   
 

Dear Member Federations, 

 

Here are some information with regard to the European U-23 Championships in Kazan 

next month.  

The website www.kazanfencing.com is still not 100% working with details demanded 

by our member federations. In order to book accomodation you should at the moment 

go to the French or Russian part of the website. There you can find the 3 official hotels 

with prices:  

• Bulgar Hotel, single room 50 EUR, double bed room 80 EUR 

• Park Inn Hotel, single room 80 EUR, double bed room 100 EUR 

• Hotel Riviera, single room 80 EUR, double bed room 120 EUR 

• I also assume that these prices include breakfast – but I am not sure. 

 

There is also offered transport from Kazan airport to the hotels at 30 EUR per person, 

and again I assume this is the price for both ways. 

We are still in constant contact with the organisers to improve the website and to give 

you as much information as possible. But your most important issue is to apply for the 

visa – please do this as soon as you know your team. 

After my request in Information letter no. 19-2011 I have so far only received an 

answer from 9 federations (out of 44) – not a very encouraging result. So please give 

me your answers, positive or negative. 
 

Best regards, 

Max Geuter 
General Secretariate 

Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 

                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 
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